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Hey Guys!  

 

 

 

Hey guys and gals,  

 

 Thank you to all who were able to attend the 

first Division Council Meeting of the Key Club year 

and for those who could not attend, hope to see 

you all a t the next DCM scheduled for August! (more  information to 

come .) 
 

 So finally summer is officially here , and I hope everyone did well 

on  their exams. In this newsletter , you will find some of the District 

Boardõs varying committee blurbs. Please note the information in 

them because they are  very useful.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dominqueõs Digest  

SUMMER FUN! 
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I hope you all swapped contact 

information as advised in the June 

Newsletter to make gathering 

everyone a breeze  for service .  

 

A great idea to get some summer 

service hours is to attend the Kiwanis 

bookmobile every other Saturday at 

the George Town Primary School 

from 10am to 12pm. It is also very 

rewarding to help little children read 

and to also read to them.  It may 

also be a g ood idea to plan a social 

after a service just to keep things fun.  

 

 

 
 

Summer Service Ideas  

Also if you are visiting Florida for your summer 

vacation , there  are no excuses to not get 

some service hours in. You can contact our 

Zone Administrator , Dawn Campbell and she 

may help you find a Kiwanis Club near you 

where  you can get some hours. Just take 

some pictures and inform your club secretary.  
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Summer Pride Reports  

 

Pride reports provide a record of your 

clubõs activities, community service 

hours, and money raised that you 

can look back on later in the year or 

future years. It also allows your club to 

get recognition and awards wihin the 

division. The Summer Pride rep ort 

covers the activities of month of 

June, July and August. It should be 

completed and  submitted by 

September 10 th. 
 

 

Communication is important 

to making any  organization 

successful. The Officer 

Information Forms (OIF) 

makes contact possible and 

easier and needs to be 

updated if there are any 

changes within the Key Club 

year.  
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The Key Club Kick -Off Conference is 

scheduled for August 30 th.  Attending 

this event is a great way to start off 

your Key Club year full of energy and 

also a great way to meet your fellow 

Key Clubbersé Hope to see you 

there! (more information to come later)  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recap of DCM  
 

Key Clubbers are likeé 

 

Ants, weõre little but our team work lets us tackle big 

problems  

 

Eagles, because we soar for the highest heights  

 

Jaguars, because we work through strength  

 

Platypus, quiet but secret agents of service  

 

 

Key Club Kick Off Conference  
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District Governor  

Lauren McA llister 

governorlauren@floridakeyclub.org   

 

District Secretary  

Alexandra Sanchez  

secretary@floridakeyclub.org  

 

District Treasurer 

Nick Azcarate  

treasurer@floridakeyclub.org   

 

Web Master  

Matthew Bonachea  

webmaster@floridakeyclub.org   

 

District Editor  

Katt Crowdis  

editor@floridakeyclub.org   

 

Executive Assistant  

Kubra Kahn  

executiveassistant@floridakeyclub.org  

 

Zone Administrator  

Dawn Campbell  

Aazonek26@floridakeyclub.org  

 

District Administrator  

David McCampbell  

admindavid@floridakeyclub.org   

 

John Gray High School Club President  

Angelique Copeland  

Angelique98@live.co.uk  

 

Triple C High School Club President  

Leanni Tibbets  

Leanni.tibbets@hotmail.com  

 

Cayman Prep High School Club President  

Samantha Smellie  

mantyclaire@gmail.com  

 

St. Ignatius High School Club President  

Nayo Swan  

Nayo.swan@st -ignatius.com  

 

Clifton Hunter High School Club President  

Tiona Miller 

da sianmiller@hotmail.com    
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